Ranching in The Northwest 315

absolutely necessary for the new beginner to bring in
‘‘dogies’’ as it is hard to purchase young range-bred cattle
when you want them. “Dogies’’ are imported from
Ontario and Manitoba as yearlings or two-year-olds. We
sent two train loads from P. E. Island two and three years
ago with the expectation of making it an annual thing but
we do not think the experiment would pay to repeat again.
The three hundred head of steers we sold this fall were
composed principally of part of one of these shipments, and

A BUNCH OF SADDLE HORSES IN A CORRAL ON MR. HEARTZ'S RANCH

we have come to the conclusion that it weuld pay better if
we can buy two-year-old prairie-bred steers there, at say
$22.00 per head, the price these Island ‘‘dogies’’ cost us
landed at High River, Alberta.

We are breaking up two hundred acres a year which is
eventually sown out to timothy or broomis grass, and we
use the hay and green feed off this to feed our she-stock,
which during storms are driven into corrals or yards, leading



